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Patchwork Post 

 Board  Potluck Meeting  

Monday, June 1st, 6:00 pm at  

Shelly Gragg’s home.   

Guild  Potluck Meeting:   

2nd Monday of the month  

(Sept—June) 7 PM, Garden Road 

Elementary School 

Meetings 

Helene Knott 

Lecture/Meeting: September 8, 2014 

Workshop: Tuesday 9/9/2014 

 

Bonnie Hunter 

Lecture/Meeting:  October 13, 2014 

Workshops: Sun, Mon, Tues.  

10/12-14/2014 

 

Julia Zgliniec 

Lecture/Meeting:  November 10, 2014 

Workshop: Saturday 11/15/2014 

 

Patricia Pepe 

Lecture/Meeting:  January  12, 2015 

Workshop: Tuesday 1/13/2015 

 

Jan Krentz 

Lecture/Meeting:  February 9, 2015 

Workshop: Saturday 2/7/2015 

 

Sally Collins 

Lecture/Meeting:  March 9, 2015 

Workshop: Saturday  & Sunday 2/7-8/2015 

 

Lenore Crawford 

Lecture/Meeting:  May 11, 2015 

Workshop: Sun. & Mon. 5/10-11/2015 

Speakers & Workshops  
at a Glance: 

Dear Quilters, 

Sometimes life leaves us in a spin. Dealing with water damage in my sewing room and all 

the related contractors has been challenging to say the least. I have been "camping out" on 

the dining room table and sewing up a storm finishing over 80 Christmas log cabin blocks 

started well over 10 years ago. The pot of gold at the end of this story is a redecorated 

sewing room with new Aqua paint, new carpet and all furniture moved back in.  All this was 

done just hours before leaving for a long awaited trip to Paris and northern France for a 

river boat cruise. 

With modern technology am able to write this from my cabin as we sail down then Seine  

River. Meeting wonderful people from around the world and yes thanks to Facebook friends 

do have the names of several fabric shops in Paris. 

Happy quilting, see you at then Potluck, 

Suzy 

It’s time for our last meeting before our summer break, and what better way to celebrate 

than with our Annual June Potluck!  Feel free to bring a placemat, tablecloth, settings, 

or whatever you'd like to make your space more special. 

Here is the list of suggested items to bring to the potluck: 

If you're at a loss, follow this guide.  If your last name begins with -  

A-E Desserts 

F-K Appetizers / Beverages 

L-R - Main Course 

S-Z - Salads / Side Dishes 

Hope to see you there! 

June POTLUCK 

http://www.friendshipquilterssd.org
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2014/2015 Board 

President  Suzy Weinbach  

Secretary  Ruth O’Neil  

Treasurer  Cheryl Wilson  

Programs 2014/15 Elaine Swatniki & Marcia 

   McNelley 

Programs 2015/16   

Membership  Michele Cassidy & Grace  

   Steinway  

Philanthropy                    Charleen Renne & Ruth  

   O’Neil  

Newsletter  Gloria Mauno  

Website   Shelly Gragg  

Mailing   Amy Wazny  

Media/PR/Advertising Roberta Russell   

Library   Holly Torrez & Yvonne  

   Gagne 

Retreat   Lou Pennock  

Refreshment  Bonnie Dresser & Cheryl  

   Cooper  

  Assistant Kathy Brubaker   

Phone Tree   Margaret Byrne   

Block of Month         Kay Lettington & Sandra 

   McCullough  

Banner Master  Marilyn Garner  

UFO’s   Emily Gail Wyett 

Opportunity of the Month   Ed and Leah Estrin 

Sharing/Picture taking Clara Silvey  

Mini Groups  Karen McCarty  

New Member Hostess Nicole Clear  

Loot Locker  Nicole Clear 

Door Prizes  Mary Olson and Karen 

Dean 

Library News 

ALL LIBRARY BOOKS ARE DUE AT 

THE JUNE MEETING! 
As you have probably heard, every summer we are required to do a 

complete Inventory on the entire Library. 

It is extremely important to us that all of the guild's books have been 

returned.   

Thank you! 

There will be no library table in June - we will be sitting by the door 

collecting your returned books. 

We would also be happy to accept any book donations. 

If you are doing some spring/summer cleaning and come across books 

that you want to donate after the June meeting, you can call either 

Yvonne or Holly and we'll pick them up from your home.   If we 

already have the books in our library we will add them it to our 

future Sale Tables. 

Have a wonderful summer and we'll see you in September at the 

Library Table!! 

Holly & Yvonne 

UFO Challenge 

Nanu Nanu Quilt Friends: 

This is it!!! This is last month for the UFO Challenge.  Put on a 

binding or attach your label.  We are calling it quits for this year.  

We will be drawing prizes and handing them out.  Please be at this 

meeting!!!!!    

Thank you, 

Emily Gail Wyett 

We had one guest and four new members at our April  meeting.  We now have 

204 members in attendance.   The membership form is  included in this 

newsletter on page seven, we look forward to renewing your membership. 

Remember to bring your boxtops, wear your nametag, and sign-in at the 

membership table. 

Thanks!  Michele and Grace 

Membership Chairs 

Membership 
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Philanthropy Save Your Scraps 
Thanks to everyone for the 40 placemats that were turned in oat Monday’s meeting.  And 

Ruth turned in 2 child quilts that she made last month.  We are doing well on our 

donations to Project Linus.  I delivered 14 more quilts for the special kid camp for 

children who have lost loved ones through violence the last year. 

There will be quilt top kits, quilt kits, and placemats available at the June meeting.  If 

you have some down time during summer, just make a quilt, or quilt top, or placemat.  

Yea!   

We had 4 people at our Cutting-Up party meeting and were able to make 12 Christmas 

placemat kits.  We have some new designs for next year.  Visit our table at June’s 

meeting and take a look…and a kit or two. 

Happy Summer, everyone! 

Charleen and Ruth 

Thank-you, Thank-you, Thank-you for signing up for classes this past year.  It has been 

a pleasure to serve you.  Collette McManus will take over for the 2015-16 class list.  She 

had a lot of sign ups at the May meeting.  Check out the website and see the write ups for 

the outstanding teachers coming to the guild next year.  Carol Kaplan has volunteered to 

head-up the 2016-17 programs committee,-thank-you, Carol!  We also want to thank 

Jinny Hoffman for letting us use Paradise Sewing for our classroom.  Have a fabulous 

stitching summer! 

Marcia, Shelly and Elaine 

Programs 

You are invited to attend Valley of the Mist Quilters Guild’s annual June Brown Bag Raffle.  Picture a room filled with table 

after table of Bags and Baskets brimming over with sewing and quilting supplies, books, patterns, and fabrics all for the 

taking with winning raffle tickets. A wonderful and fun way for beginning and experienced quilters to build up their supply of 

quilting tools ad stash at bargain prices! 

Those of you who are avid crafts will more than likely find just what is needed to create or finish that special project! This fun 

and exciting event is FREE for guests, so round up your friends, relatives, neighbors, and Friendship Groups and bring them 

along. 

Tickets are sold at the door for $1.00 each, 7 for $5.00, 16 for $10.00, and 35 for $20.00! Bring address labels to save writing 

your name on your tickets. 

This awesome event is held Tuesday, 9 June 2015 at the Community Recreation Center located at 30875 Rancho Vista Road, 

Temecula. Doors open at 6:30 PM. 

For further information, visit our website www.vallyofthemistquilters.com. 

Thank you, Patricia Ogden, Publicity Chairperson 

Upcoming Events 

Stop!  Don’t throw your scraps 

away!  The Salvation Army needs 

your scraps and salvage pieces!  

The Salvation Army recycles all 

textiles, including quilting & 

sewing Scraps which they sell to 

3rd party recyclers.  These 

recycled textiles are used in a 

variety of industries and are 

turned into paper, yarn, 

insulation, audio speakers, carpet 

padding, upholstery/cushioning 

and more.   

All funds generated through the 

sale of goods in their stores and 

their recycling efforts are used to 

fund the San Diego Adult 

Rehabilitation Center where 130 

men and women participate in a 

6+ month program FREE to 

them.  

Drop off your bag of quilting/

sewing scraps at any Salvation 

Army Donation Trailer, open 7 

days a week, 8:30-5:00. 

The Poway location address is 

1320 Poway Road.  
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My fellow quilters, 

Once again the Friendship Quilters Guild is hosting the July 4th Quilt Show at the Old Poway Park – Templars Hall.   We need 

your quilts and your involvement. 

For those many of you who will have quilts in the show, please fill out the form below and bring it with your quilt to the May or 

June guild meeting.  If you are not able to do so, please contact me so we can make arrangements for a drop off or pick up.  

Volunteers are needed to help with the set-up, activities during the day (selling raffle tickets, welcoming the community, white 

gloving, counting votes, etc.) and take down.  Set up is Friday, July 3rd from 5 to 8 pm.  Quilts will be up for viewing from 10 

am to 4 pm on the 4th and will be taken down at 4 pm.  Email, phone, or tell me how and when you would like to be involved. 

The community votes on the quilts and there are four ribbons with four prizes -  Overall Favorite Quilt, Most Patriot, Most 

Humorous, and Second Overall Favorite.   

If you would like to demonstrate a technique please let us know.  This is a wonderful opportunity to educate the community to 

the world of quilting.   

Thank you for your time and help with this community effort for Poway.  Templars Hall is a lovely barn and the people truly 

enjoy seeing our quilts.   Margaret Byrne at 619-985-3375 or mbyrne@mbyrnelaw.com. 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

FRIENDSHIP QUILTERS 4TH OF JULY  QUILT SHOW -- QUILT SUBMISSION FORM 

SUBMIT WITH EACH QUILT 

1. Name _________________________________ 2. Address_______________________________ 

3. Phone ________________________________ 4. Email ________________________________ 

5. Quilt maker ____________________________  6. Quilter_______________________________ 

7. Date of Quilt____________________________  8. Quilt name___________________________ 

 

Any other information___________________________________________________________ 

 

FRIENDSHIP QUILTERS 4TH OF JULY QUILT SHOW -  I WILL BE A VOLUNTEER! 

1. Name _____________________________ Phone _______________Email _________________ 

Volunteer for: Friday July 3rd set up 5-8 pm _________________ 

 

 Sat. July 4th  10am – 4 pm  (time)______________  Job preference_____________________ 

  Saturday July 4th – 4pm take down ______________ 

July 4th Quilt Show 

mailto:mbyrne@mbyrnelaw.com
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June Birthdays Budget 

May Door Prize Winners 

Friendship Quilt Guild – Door Prizes – May 2015 

 

Fabric and picture frame won by Ninette Turner 

30’s Fabric Bundle won by Judi Quintrall 

Fat Quarter Bag and Pattern won by Celeste Wada 

Batik Fabric Bag won by Norma Hafley 

Stained Glass Pattern & Project won by Ann Albertson 

Two Patterns won by Linda Lane 

Fabric Bundle won by Mary Tabar 

Fabric Bundle won by Barbara Tritchler 

Book – Quilt From El’s Kitchen won by Bonnie Dresser 

Book – Magic Stack-n-Whack Quilts won by Pam 

BIRTHDAY FIRST_NAME LAST_NAME 

Jun 01 JEANICK TIPPO 

Jun 03 BEVERLY REUTHER 

Jun 03 JULIE ROGAN 

Jun 04 CHERYL COOPER 

Jun 05 FRANCINE NADEY 

Jun 06 LEE MOSTELLER 

Jun 07 MICHELE CASSIDY 

Jun 08 JOAN 
WARCZAKOWSK

I 

Jun 09 LIZ SCHMIDT 

Jun 10 JACKIE KOENIG 

Jun 11 MARY OLSON 

Jun 11 COLLETTE MC MANUS 

Jun 14 KAREN MC CARTY 

Jun 15 CANDY MITTAG 

Jun 15 PEGGY QUISENG 

Jun 15 SUZY WEINBACH 

Jun 18 MARILYN KIRSCHEN 

Jun 19 MICHELE JACKSON 

Jun 21 REGGIE GROSS 

Jun 24 ELAINE EDWARDS 

Jun 25 JANE JENSEN 

Jun 30 CHERI SCHENCK 

We wish to thank the members who purchased tickets and 

helped us to raise another $101.  Our goal each meeting is to 

raise over $100 and with your help we can continue to do so. 

The winners for May were: 

Elaine, Candy Mittag, and Dianne Decker Houser.  

Congratulations to each of them. 

Although it is wonderful to win the great items in the box/

basket/bag that Leah puts together, remember this is a fund 

raiser for the guild and just by buying a ticket you are helping 

the guild to do it's business and make each meeting better. 

So as always, thank you for your participation and we look 

forward to seeing you next month with more great items. 

Ed and Leah Estrin 

Opportunity of the Month 
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Liberty Quilting 

Barbara Dacy 
Longarm Machine Quilting 
and other related services 

Ramona, California 
Phone: 760-525-1661 

LibertyQ4U@gmail.com 
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Next General Meeting  

June 8, 2015 
 Name Tag 

 Your Mug 

 Library Books 

 Potluck Dish to Share 

 Items for Sharing 

 

Doors Open for Setup      6:00pm 

Tables Ready                   6:30pm 

Meeting Begins                7:00pm 

Please help put chairs away after the meeting 

Friendship Quilters of San Diego meet at  

Garden Road Elementary School 

14614 Garden Road 

 Poway, CA 92064-5299 

Friendship Quilters of San Diego  

P.O. Box 1174   

Poway, CA 92074-1174 



 

 

Friendship Quilters of San Diego 

www.friendshipquilterssd.org 
Shelly Gragg: Webmaster 
Gloria Mauno: Newsletter Editor 
Email: FriendshipQuiltersSD@gmail.com 

June 2015 

Patchwork Post 
  ...The Sequel 

 

Didn’t want to forget those July and August birthdays over the summer,  

so here they are, in their very own mini-newsletter! 

BIRTHDAY FIRST_NAME LAST_NAME 

1-Jul JANICE LA GRONE 

2-Jul JONELL D'ADDARIO 

3-Jul NANCY AMIDON 

7-Jul CORKY KUHLMAN 

10-Jul MARGARET BYRNE 

14-Jul MARILYN GARNER 

14-Jul PATRICIA FULLER 

15-Jul ELIZABETH BROOKINS 

16-Jul MARY PORATH 

17-Jul ABBIE KLINKER 

23-Jul SUSAN KLINKER 

23-Jul DEBBIE TAIT 

25-Jul LINDA BIXLER 

25-Jul CAROLYN SIEGEL 

26-Jul NICOLE CLEAR 

30-Jul MARY SCHROEPFER 

2-Aug SHELLY GRAGG 

3-Aug SUSAN BUSH 

4-Aug YVONNE GAGNE 

4-Aug KAY LETTINGTON 

5-Aug SANDRA MC CULLOUGH 

5-Aug LINDA WARREN 

8-Aug GLORIA MAUNO 

8-Aug HILDA BUNCE 

13-Aug MYRL BIVENS 

17-Aug ANITA ZUBLIN 

18-Aug DEBBIE BRANCH 

20-Aug BRETTA GUNTHER 

22-Aug CONNIE MONTOYA 

23-Aug MICHAEL DWYER 

27-Aug KATHY BRUBAKER 

31-Aug CARRIE POIRIER 

BIRTHDAY FIRST_NAME LAST_NAME 

            July                         August 

http://www.friendshipquilterssd.org

